
 
Notice of Award 
BID-NFC-07-2024 
November 20, 2024 

 
 

The following contractor has been awarded as the successful bidder for BID-NFC-07-2024 by the North 
Florida College Board of Trustees for the replacement of the driving track on the Madison Campus of 

North Florida College in the amount of $1,139,965.00: 
 
 

Anderson Columbia Co INC  


